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New Salary Cap
The salary cap for the period January 1, 2008 through December 31, 2008 has been set by NIH. UW will apply the

new cap of $191,300 to quarterly FECs for the cycles starting 12/16/07 for quarterly reporting and 1/1/08 for semi-annual reporting. 

NIH provides a summary of historical caps, including the current one, at http://grants.nih.gov/grants/policy/salcap_summary.htm
Changes to the GC1 Addendum

Some minor changes are being made to the GC1 Addendum are designed to clarify the data required in each field. Combined with the new online Cost Share Calculator, these revisions will reduce the number of errors in cost sharing and re-work required by both academic and central departments. An announcement will be made when the new form is available. 
GC1 Addendum: http://www.washington.edu/research/osp/forms/gc1add.dot
Cost Share Calculator: http://www.washington.edu/research/maa/fec/excel/bgt-costshare-calculator.xls

Unmet Cost Share Report

The Unmet Cost Share report is provided quarterly to assist departments in determining the status of required mandatory and committed cost sharing. 

While we make every effort to ensure that the pledges and calculations are correct, the department should review these to confirm their accuracy. There are occasional problems within the Budget Driver (BGT) which might result in erroneous totals. Please bring these to our attention immediately. 

eFECS (Electronic Faculty Effort and Cost Sharing)

The eFECS project team continues its visits to administrator groups this month to gather input about the project’s deliverables and timeline.  For more information, please visit the eFECS web site:  http://www.washington.edu/sio/efecs/
Feedback Requested
Please send us an email and let us know

1. Is this newsletter useful?

2. What topics would you like to see addressed? 

3. Would you prefer to receive the newsletter electronically?

Questions: Suzette Ashby; suzette@u.washington.edu; 5-7395   
